
From: luigia DeDivitiis  

Sent: April-16-17 9:45 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: LRT 

 

Dear Mayer and Councilors, 

Yesterday, my husband and I went to the pro LRT Rally. We thought of making a sign that listed 

the reasons for building the LRT but immediately gave up the idea. The list was much too long 

to fit on a sign. The reasons to build the LRT are numerous and very compelling. We cannot 

understand why Council is having problems approving the project. Surely capturing a $1 billion 

dollar budget to improve Hamilton and provide jobs (temporary or not) should outweigh any 

existing issues.  

We thank Mayor Fred Eisenberger, our Councilor Matthew Green, and the other Councilors 

working to approve the LRT and, we encourage you to keep trying.  If you are one of the 

Councilors who is not yet in favour of the LRT, please think about it. This is an amazing 

opportunity for Hamilton which, once lost, will not come back. Any project that improves a part 

of Hamilton, improves the whole of Hamilton. 

Yes LRT  

    For 

A Better  

Hamilton 

  

That was our sign in the end.  

Happy Easter, 

Luigia DeDivitiis and Allan Buck 

 


